
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Equal Pay Act of New Zealand was passed in 1972. It's now 2017, but 

women are still being paid less than men. We need your voice, and as many 

voices as possible, so we can turn up the volume on this issue. Join us! 

Where: THE SQUARE, PALMERSTON NORTH  

When: SATURDAY 12 AUGUST, 11.00am  

For more info contact:  equalpaypalmy@gmail.com 


